BOARD OF ETHICS

City of Stamford 888 Washington Boulevard Stamford, Connecticut 06904

November 17, 1997

Paul Ventura
Board of Representatives
City of Stamford
888 Washington Boulevard
P.O. Box 10152
Stamford, CT 06904-2152

Dear Mr. Ventura:

You have requested that the Board of Ethics clarify its Opinion dated September 2, 1997. Please be advised that it is the opinion of the Board of Ethics that you must disqualify yourself from all actions and votes concerning the sale of City owned surplus properties brokered through the Department of Legal Affairs, whether or not you are acting as a broker upon the sale of same.

I hope this sufficiently clarifies the Board's prior opinion. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

Amy LiVolsi Gragg

ALG:sim

cc: Lois Pont-Briant U

All Members of the Board of Ethics